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KNOLL Ellie * PUC

From: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
To: Tara Lomacz
Subject: RE: UW 190: Helton Water Company: Party Representative Information Update

 
 

From: Tara Lomacz <t.lomacz@water-law.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:47 AM 
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC <PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov> 
Cc: Laura Schroeder <schroeder@water-law.com> 
Subject: UW 190: Helton Water Company: Party Representative Information Update 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Per OAR 860-001-0180, please update Schroeder Law Offices, P.C.’s party representative information for 
Helton Water Company to direct correspondence to attorney Laura Schroeder rather than Sarah Liljefelt. All 
other contact details provided for Schroeder Law Offices in Helton’s original March 9, 2022 designation of 
party representative remains the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tara 
 
Tara J. Lomacz 
Paralegal 
Schroeder Law Offices, P.C. 
1915 NE Cesar E. Chavez Blvd., Portland, OR 97212 
P: (503) 281-4100 | F: (877) 600-4971 
 

 

 
Join our mailing list! 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This electronic message may contain information that is attorney-client privileged and 
confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you receive this communication in error, 
please notify me immediately and delete all copies of this message. 
 


